
I wanted to express my support for all 12 recommendations from the Part 150 Study 
and in particular for the following 2 recommendations:

1. Fly a 010-degree departure heading between the hours of 10 pm and 7 am 
2. Flight test a 350-010 degrees "fan" departure heading on a 24 hour basis

I live in Greenwood Village and specifically in the neighborhood of Sundance Hills. 
My address is 5789 S. Geneva St. and my phone # is 303-791-5615. Thank you very 
much. 

Regards,
Elisabeth Jacobson


